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29th September 2020 
Dear Highways England 
 
Application for the proposed A303 (Amesbury to Berwick Down) Development 
Consent Order (application reference TR010025) (the Application). Notice 
regarding submission by Highways England of other substantive information 
under the Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) 
Regulations 2017 
  
Thank you for letting the AONB know about the additional archaeological matters 
raised in connection with the A303, Amesbury to Berwick Down. I apologise for the 
slightly delayed response to you; however, it seems that the additional information, 
and any consequences flowing from it, would not impact directly on this Area of 
Outstanding Natural Beauty. This AONB does, therefore, have no additional 
comments to make on this other information. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Richard Burden  BSc DipCons MSc MCMI(rtd) MCIPD FLI PPLI 

                                    Chartered Landscape Architect 

Principal Landscape and Planning Officer (part-time Monday to Wednesday) 

For and on behalf of the Cranborne Chase AONB Partnership Board 
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Owing to the Corona virus restrictions I am working from home, part-time, Monday to 
Wednesday.  
 

richardburden@cranbornechase.org.uk  

 
 

 
 




